Date: Wed, 6 May 2020 at 00:36
Subject: Thank you for the virtual classes
To: <principal@yaraschool.net>

Dear Madam,
Happy Ramadan to you and your all staff.

Congratulations for the success of Virtual Classes which was possible only because of all efforts
and co-operations from you and your staff.

We are glad that our son get a new experience of using technology. Earlier we were worried, how
the teacher will teach and how my son will be able to grab the things. But Alhamdulillah, the
teacher made it very easy for the kids to understand. Teacher like Mrs. Nazia Maqgsood plays a
major role in influencing the minds of children and make them concentrate on studies in the class.
Its our pleasure to have a teacher like her for my son. She always makes the class environment
active & joyful for kids which is very appreciated. Because of her, my son is showing interest in
studies.

Teaching aid made the child understand the concept well. Daily there is a moral education for boys
which | feel is very effective.

| would share about an activity done in Maths class during the numbers upto 999, how the teacher
made hand made abacus and the kids followed the way she made it. Really it was amazing to
imagine in this situation that things are happening lively.

Here | would like to share my son’s creativity to display the hand made abacus.
Thanks for making virtual classes very easy for students.

Best Regards,

Shakeel Ahmed & Ruheen Begum
Parents of Ismail Ahmed-Grade Il F



mailto:principal@yaraschool.net

